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TyRex Group, Ltd. Corporate Office

BIG Moves and BIG Changes

SabeRex’s Electronics Asset Management Product Group officially began moving into
their Austin Delta Drive facility on May 2, 2007. This is two days shy of the one year
anniversary of the Delta roof collapse SabeRex experienced on May 4, 2006. It has been
a very long year of moving and working on insurance issues. Half of the multi-million
dollar insurance claim has been resolved while the remaining half will take several
additional months to reconcile.

According to John Bosch, SabeRex Principal, a published report has stated that a mere
25% of all companies who experience disasters of this magnitude never come back to a
healthy business state. SabeRex was back in business the Monday after the Thursday
storm hit. Additionally, SabeRex remained on a healthy financial path during this time.
This indeed says a lot for them as a company and each individual committed to SabeRex’s
success.

Not only will SabeRex’s Electronics Asset Management Product Group be moving, but
all of the TyRex companies will soon be occupying new spaces. See the new locations for
each company below.

TyRex Group, Ltd., iRex Group, Ltd., and The TyRex Learning Foundation
12317 Technology Blvd., Suite 200
Austin, TX 78727

*Old home of Asset Mgmit.

SabeRex Electronics Division
10605 Delta Drive
Austin, TX 78758

TyRex Services and Silicon Services
3201 Industrial Terrace, Suite 120

Austin, TX 78758

2433 Rutland Dr. #100 Megladon .

Austin, TX 78758 12317 Technology Blvd., Suite 100 Level 2 Pictured above: The newly rebuilt
Telephone # (512) 615-4610 Austin, TX 78727 Delta facility, featuring the new racks
http:// AT AT [ ientifi that will soon be completely filled

SaherData ar_:d BE Sedeosiific. 148 with Asset Management product.
— To be determined.

Austin, TX * Bentonville, AR » Nashville, TN « Winston-Salem, NC * Erlanger, KY * Dallas, TX  El Paso, TX



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

LETTER FROM THE EDITOR

Recovering from a
disaster, sharing our
business success
with our employees,
our community, and
our customers all
seem to be the
central theme for
this issue of the
TyRex Technology
Family Tribune.

May 4, 2006 was a night of severe storms followed
by a year of recovery and hard work. The way the
SabeRex TEAM handled the initial disaster -
moving 75 semi-truck loads of product in 72 hours,
then resuming production in two business days -
truly remarkable. Moving back into the Delta
facility on May 2, 2007 speaks volumes about the
commitment to succeed by SabeRex’s employees.
Great job SabeRex TEAM!

Celebrating our business existing with our
employees is a form of TyRex employee well-
being. The pictures of the St. Patrick’s Day
celebrations and Easter Egg Hunt clearly show the
enjoyment of our people sharing common business
purposes. It is not the cause of the celebration that is
important, but the people who come together to
participate in the event that make it so special.

When our employee well-being celebrations include
community citizenship activities, such as the Easter
baskets for kids, TyRex scores a double.
Commitment of business foundation principles. As
you can see in the Tribune, the TyRex companies
collective commitments to kids of our communities
is special and significant. They have our heart.

In closing, it is significant to note that our group of
technology companies continues to grow, prosper,
and develop new innovative technologies and
services. We remain grateful to our customers,
vendors, business partners, communities, and
especially our employees who participate and share
our business successes.

Andrew Cooper

To the TyRex Technology Family:

In order for me to be able to fully represent all of the TyRex
Family, please feel free to request my presence at any TyRex
function so that I can take pictures and/or write an article about
your company’s event. To clarify, a request doesn’t indicate a
guarantee. I will do my best to try to accommodate everyone.

I would like to thank all of the individuals who helped to contribv
to this issue of the Tribune. These people are named in no specifi
order.

Brittni Buxton John Bosch Lisa Martin
Kim Fiser Andrew Cooper Mark Moore
Ron Lock Judy Rock Cynthia Ferrell
Carlos Mojica Matt Ache Manny Gonzales
John Sansoucy John Culbert Dottie Heitsche
Barth Lawhon Reina Wiatt Angela Johnson
Jim Schwan Sarah Bruskewitz Rich Burgess
Jeff Walton Kristie Waid Tin Thomas
Tim Rhodus Adam Phillips Paul Johnson

Sincerely,

Jenny Buchanan

' THE TYREX TECHNOLOG?
FAMILY WELCOMIES...

Bill Kimberly - SabeRex Electronics, Project Manager
Wendy Sonnenberg - TyRex, Receptionist and Clerk
Misty Ryan - SabeRex KY, Production Floor Supervisor
Jeff Hampton - SabeRex Technical Services, IT Director
Bill Brainerd - SabeRex TN, Regional Sales Manager
John Chambers - TyRex Services, Regional Sales Manager

ANNOUNCEMENTS

SabeRex recently went through another ISO Audit, lead by Bart
Lawhon, which occurs every six months. Every three years they
must also go through a rigorous recertification process, as was th
case in this particular audit. They were pleased to have had zero
findings reported in all three of SabeRex’s Divisions: PCB, DTR
and Electronics. This was outstanding news for SabeRex as it is
the top of their priority list to have a flawless total quality
management system. Congratulations SabeRex!

| We have a new baby in Nashville! Abdi Mohamed, an FA

‘ technician at SabeRex - Nashville, TN, and wife Lul Shairmarke
welcomed baby Ikran into the world on January 26, 2007.

| Roy Halliday and his wife had a son May 2,

‘ 2007 at 12:03 a.m. Azariah Liam Halliday >

weighed six pounds 14 ounces and was 20.5 J
‘ inches long,

Bentonville welcomes a baby of their own.

| Congratulations go out to both sets
__of new parents!




HUMAN RESOURCE UPDATE

ADMINISTAFF

T January
I s P2 X
& SINCERE e
H 'ﬂi l) }) ‘I" 9 Gene Leath
L1 4" 3 12 Kristie Waid
= i = 13 Steven Thompson
BELATED 15 Becky Bell
_ 21 Karl Mathews
BIRTHDAY 24 Marvin Roskey
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1 BryanTa 1 Jerry Waters
5  Travis Beard 3 Lauren Glosup
6 Gary Schimpf 6 Deciderio Perez
8  Brittni Buxton 8  Curt Nichols
10 Rocio Fuentes 8 Howard Sikes
11 Mark Garcia 11 Celia Torres
14 Chris Shea 16 Kathy Karp
19 Diane Luber 20 John Culbert
20 James Scoggin 21 Sehila Rodriguez
21 Cisto Jaimes Hoang Lu
22 Khanh Truong Pamela Medrano
26 LF. Jaimez Rich Fulmer
29 Mach Hung Reina Wiatt
29 Ron Thornton Fred Torres
31 Tom Dye Kevin Phelps
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO...
May June
2  Maria Moreno 5 Anita Moody
2  Israel Tristan 6 Rick Jennings
4 Fred Salyers & Liem Dinh
4 John Wingard 11 Michael Currier
5 Jeff Browning 11 Nhan Truong
5 Larry Stohr 12 Lisa Martin
7 Mark Vasquez 17 DieulLe
10 Thomas Sanders 18 Alba Hernandez
16 Maria Jaimes 19 Jorge Alejo
14 Nach Vasquez 20 Hao Luu
18 Jenny Buchanan 21 Michael Scott
18 David Holt 27 Shennon Castillo
18 Rose Ludden 7 28 Kevin Rice
19 Denny Hean 28 Paul Johnson
24 Matt Ache ’/ /)
25 Rodrigo Rodriguez : ﬂ'
28 Nicholas Farley 4& \
29 Kevin Brown \,

Comntact nfermation

United Healthcare Medical Member Services:
866-873-3902 / www.myuhc.com

United Healthcare Dental: 877-816-3596
www.myuhcdental.com

Vision: Vision Service Plan 800-877-7195
WWW.VSp.CcOm

Cigna Life Insurance: 800-231-1193

Educational Assistance: 800-242-8893 ext. 2404

401K: 888-401-5273

Benefit Questions: Administaff Benefit Contact Center
866-715-3552

Administaff Human Resources Specialist: Bobby Krejci
512-231-4518

Administaff Sr. Account Liaison: Lisa Bales
512-231-4524

Administaff Recruiting Consultants:
1-877-MY-HIRES myhires@administaff.com

& Spectal Thank You Neteuwms

Dear Judy Rock,

1 wanted to take a moment to thank you for all the help you
have given me with the TyRex families. I appreciate the fact
that you have continued to keep track of processes, alert me to
situations that need attention, and assist in making the
organization a better place. Your commitment is note worthy.

Sincerely,
Bobby Krejci
Senior Resource Specialist - Administaff

SHINING STAR

Justin gftamm

Nominated by:
Paul Johnson and Andrew Cooper

Justin Hamm is a SabeRex |
employee in Erlanger, KY. He was |
recently promoted to Production .
Manager for his exceptional efforts ff*
put into the Erlanger operations. AN

Justin was one of the original SabeRex employees hired to open
the Erlanger facility and has also just celebrated his one year
anniversary. Justin has played a key roll in the Erlanger facility
becoming the successful operation it is today.

Justin, your hard work and dedication are significant.
Congratulations on your success.

To see photos of Justin and the Erlanger employees, look for
their Easter Festivity photos in the TyRex Culture section of the
Tribune.




COMMUNITY CITIZENSHIP

Megladon sponsored the R.O.C.K.

Rodeo on March 24, 2007 by donating m\
specially made calendars for the AL
organization to sell. Their generous k/
donation was much appreciated by the Ride ﬂ' (J\
On Center for Kids and will surely benefit

their cause in the future.

Here is some additional information about R.O.C.K.; excerpts
taken from their website.

R.0.C.K., founded in 1998, is a non-profit hippotherapy and
therapeutic riding program devoted to the special needs
population of Williamson and surrounding counties. R.0.C.K is
dedicated to providing physical, emotional, social, and
educational skills, as well as self-esteem, working with local

medical, educational, public, and social agencies and
professionals.

R.0O.CK serves students with many different disabilities and
learning challenges. These include cerebral palsy, head injury,
speech delay, motor planning difficulties, spinal cord injuries,
mental retardation, muscular dystrophy, stroke, autism, and
attention deficit disorder. R.O.C.K. also serves students who have
been offenders of the law, who participate in an awareness
program using horses.

If you're interested in volunteering, please call 512-930-ROCK.

If you would like to make a donation, please visit their website at
www.rockride.org/donations

Megladon is also known for their charitable donations to
Brentwood Elementary School. The excerpt shown below is
taken from the Brentwood Newsletter and commends Megladon
on their continued support.

Thanks to Our Supporters...

The Brentwood library would like to acknowledge
the many generous donations provided by our
wonderful partner Reina Wiatt through her company
Megladon. In years past, Ms. Wiatt has worked
tirelessly to find and purchase books that we needed
to further build our library collection. We are proud
to announce that Ms. Wiatt and Megladon have
increased their support of our library by adding
purchases of a new television and two DVD players
for our staff and students to use on campus. Also
included in this years’ donation is a pledge to renew
our subscription to Tumblebooks which provides
our students access to a variety of e-books in both
English and in Spanish. Through the efforts of Ms.
Wiatt and the financial support provided by
Megladon our library continues to be able to offer
the staff and students of Brentwood the very best!

To read a letter of appreciation sent to Reina Wiatt from
Brentwood, please refer to the Feedback Section in the back of
the Tribune.

SabeRex~-Austin Blood Drive

By: Jenny Buchanan

Raise your hand if you’re afraid of needles and hate
getting blood drawn...believe me, my hand is raised too. Befc
coming to work for SabeRex I didn’t give donating blood a seco
thought. A shameful admission I know. During my first experiei
with the blood drive, I was there in a strictly “Editor of the
Tribune” capacity; taking pictures and getting the story. Throug]
not much coercing, I had finally been convinced to give blood.
Sometimes we must put our fears aside to help the greater good.
realized that the first time I donated and have been donating blo
ever since. I want to personally thank Carlos Mojica for doing si
a great job on coordinating the blood drive each time. His
relentless effort is genuinely inspiring to all of SabeRex - Austir

In doing some additional research for this article on the Blood a
Tissue Center of Central Texas website, www.bloodandtissuc.o1
I came across an area of the website for Recipient Stories. This
area showcased small stories about several of the people who he
benefited from the efforts of the Blood and Tissue Center. In
reading these stories it not only made me feel good about what I
done for someone else, but you also must consider the possibilit
that you helped to save a life, which is a truly remarkable thing.
All in a days work at SabeRex. I strongly encourage anyone wh:
doubtful of donation to look at their website and if you are in fa
eligible to give blood, please take the issue into serious
consideration. 1 like to think I’m a better person for having done
and I know you’ll feel the same way.

Thanks to all of the employees who participated and look for
future emails from Carlos on when the next blood drive will be.

Left: Tanner McFaddin

FYI-Tanner, no one is that excited about
getting blood taken.

Below far lefi: Eric Estep waiting patientl
to donate blood.

Above: “Justdon’t
look at the needle
Eric, just don’t look
at the needle,” says
Eric Estep.

Above: Brian “Hap
Camper” Scandaria

Right: An employee
of the blood and
tissue center
prepping Jeannie
Wood for donation.

Above: Brian eliciting
comfort from Eric. Classic!




COMMUNITY CITZENSHIP CONTINUED

Every year iRex sponsors an Easter Basket Contest, led by Dottie Heitsche,
4D n (= wull benefiting the children of SafePlace. This turned out to be a very successful
J .{ { (/ : (J (\ &2 r (7 [‘ year for iRex. A total of 80 baskets were received from all of the TyRex

N . companies. SafePlace was extremely excited to receive them the morning of
= ' Good Friday. They had 55 kids at the shelter, which didn’t count the live-in
Hif By NG K 1 1! children. They were able to use every one of them. It is the best turnout iRex
{b C 1 é‘j _{)\‘ g [ \JO 1 _2 [ Z?I | has ever had, almost tripling the previous year’s amount of 33 baskets.
SafePlace is a very special and unique organization. The TyRex Technology
Family has worked for quite some time, and in several of the companies, to benefit this cause. In 1974, the Austin Rape Crisis Center
(ARCC) was established and shortly after, in 1977, the Center for Battered Women (CBW) opened its doors. In 1998, SafePlace was
created through the merger of these two wonderful organizations working to assist women with domestic and sexual violence, giving them
a true safe haven so that they may feel protected.

Pictured left: Dottie
4 congratulating Nikesha on

The judges for this years
her 1% prize win.

coitest were as follows:
Mary Carlson Beyond Components

Pictured right:

Serena Tro“tn_‘an TTI . Rose Ludden, Lisa Martin, and
Loren McDaniel Fallbrook Technologies Judy Rock arranging the
donated Easter baskets.

Cathy Armstrong Augmentix

TyRex and iRex would like to extend a big thank
you lo the judges for helping out.

Pictured right: Angela Johnson
r . PP . assisting in delivering the
Thy YWirrnzes for s yzacs cunizst wers: baskets to SafePlace.

1st Place:  Nikesha Roberts (SabeRex DTR) won $75 for her chopper motorcycle bunnies basket
2nd Place: Fred Salyers (iRex Production Manager) won $65 for his all-sports basket

3rd Place: Edith Islas (iRex Mfg. Floor employee) won $55 for her carrot and bunnies basket

4th Place: Rose Ludden (SabeRex-Bentonville Accounting) won $45 for her Tinkerbell basket

5th Place: Anna Alborado (SabeRex PCB) won $35 for her spring inspired basket and mount

6th Place:  Anita Moody (SabeRex PCB) won $25 for her “Snoopy peeking out of a blanket” basket

At SabeRex-Austin Lisa Martin, Corporate Controller, really helped the general effort by sponsoring her own internal contest among the
whole accounting group. She employed iRex to pick the best basket out of all the entries submitted. The winner was Kim Fiser (SabeRex-

Austin Electronics) who won a $25 gift card to Starbucks.

@1 T 4 N N d) Lo Ty ., i t 7 o X s
Sabele-Crianser Caster Dasbet Donations

Written by: Rachel Ruf from Onstaff

There was a spirit of giving in Erlanger on Good Friday as

management teams for both SabeRex and Onstaff brought in Sports filled basket
homemade Easter baskets. Everyone commented on how they had (left) submitted by
come up with the themes and how each had put their own creative Justin Hamm,

touches into them. Several people also brought in their leftover Shining Star of this

candy, grass, and eggs to make even more baskets. It proved
surprisingly difficult to find a children’s charity willing to except and
distribute the baskets. Luckily, an Onstaff Manager, Rachel Ruf

| found some very happy recipients from her hometown in southern

issue of the Tribune

Kentucky. The baskets were donated to the Women’s Association at

Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church in Corbin. The ladies were so Floral decc?rated
appreciative. They delivered the baskets Saturday afternoon to the basket (right)
parents of the needy children, to be given out Sunday morning. Many submitted by
heartfelt thanks came from the Women’s Association and the Jasmine Dankworth,
children’s parents to SabeRex and Onstaff for their wonderful daughter of Dwight

generosity. Dankworth




TYREX CULTURE
ST. PATRICK’S DAY

Megladon

SabeRex Electronics employees
enjoyed cake and ice cream. A sugar
rush always makes a work
day more enjoyable.

B s

The Star oi Texas Fair and Rodeo

In keeping with tradition, SabeRex-Austin Electronics Division sponsored a community ; SWP‘Y Choin Sofutions and [l bfecycle Monageme
citizenship event at The Star of Texas Fair and Rodeo, March 23-24, 2007. The Bullet ;

Proof Blowout Party raises funds for the Star of Texas Fair and Rodeo mission of
Promoting Youth Education - Preserving Western Heritage. At this event in 2006, they
raised over $80,000 for their cause. SabeRex distributed a large quantity of tickets to
business partners, friends, and vendors to show their appreciation. All SabeRex
employees that attended the event beamed about the amount of fun that was had.
Barbecue, Texas country music, and great people combine together to make a recipe for a
good time!

; acorrp'eterangeofcosteﬂlwve b

Pictured Right: Sarah Bruskewitz, Daniel and Carolyn Hogberg, Tiahra Laughlin,
Jenny Buchanan, Brittni Buxton, and Brian Scandariato




TYREX CULTURE CONTINUED
IREX EASTER CELEBRATION

Pictured above from left to right: Rich Above: Matt assisting employees in picking
Burgess, John Sansoucy, and Matt Ache. those special eggs with prizes.

Above: iRex employees
line up outside for a quick
photo op before making a

run to find the hidden eggs.

Above: iRex employees head
back inside to count their eggs.
Below: Kevin Alwell, TyRex
Corporate Controller.

Above: Matt congratulating the winners.




TYREX SERVICES EASTER FISH FRY

Above: Gene Leath cutting the fish.

Above: Rodney, James, and Brian setting up the fryers. =
Below: John Bosch Jr. joins in on the frying fun.

Above: Brian Crowell and
James Scogin cooking.

Left: Kristie
Waid
waiting for
food.

Right: Lisa
Valadez

Pictured left and right: Several of the TyRex
companies join together to eat.

Above: Kevin, Gene,
and Rodney prepping food.




SABEREX-ERLANGER EASTER ACTIVITIES

Above: Paul Johnson,
Justin Hamm and Dwight
Dankworth cooking.

Above: Adrian digging for a good egg

Above left: $50 winner Matthew Lynch with Paul
Johnson (right) and Justin Hamm (left).
Above middle: Prize winner Adrian Angeles (middle).

Left: Egg raffle winners (from left to
.| right)- Araceli Mendez, Davina Smith,
f = Manuel Medina, and Dwight Ingram.

JEg

Above: The hunt begins as they search for eggs!
Left: Snow fell in the egg hunt area
the day of their Easter celebration.
Right: Kevin Graves, winner of the Egg Hunt.




SABEREX-AUSTIN EASTER EGG HUNT & FISH FRY

SabeRex Chefs - Barth Lawhon, Quality Manager, picks the best of the best to help him
with the fish fry. Pictured below from left to right: George Ayad, Manny Gonzales, Barth
Lawhon, Lisa Risinger, and Kenny Rector. Kris Lunderman (not pictured) also helped by
cooking the beans.

o

Pictured below: John Bosch Jr.

“dropping the hammer” so to speak. Pictured above: SabeRex employees gather

outside eagerly awaiting the start of
the Easter Egg Hunt.

Pictured above: John calling
everyone back from the hunt.
Pictured right: Andrew Cooper helping a
SabeRex employee count his eggs.




SABEREX-AUSTIN EASTER EGG HUNT & FISH FRY CONT’D

And the Winner is...

| K.C. Bordonaro of the SabeRex Electronics Division was
the winner of the annual Easter Egg Hunt. She collected a
total of 29 eggs and won $50 cash.

| Pictured left: K.C. making sure she hasn’t missed any eggs
on the ground.

| Pictured below: SabeRex employees gathering after the
| hunt is over, everyone eagerly waiting to eat some fish.

Pictured left and
above: SabeRex
takes pride in
making
homemade Easter
Baskets for iRex
to donate to
SafePlace.

Pictured above: Andrew Cooper, Rick
Jennings and John Bosch serve lunch to
SabeRex employees.

Pictured above: Scott McGregor,
Video Production Specialist,
getting footage for the famous
SabeRex Easter Egg Hunt
& Fish Fry Video.

Pictured above: Andrew Cooper
congratulates Ramon Fajardo on
picking the $100 egg.

Pictured above: Dwayne Stephens pausing
to pose for the camera.

Pictured above: A sight to see to be
sure. Extra eggs with possible
prizes equals the start of mayhem.
As colored eggs soared through the
air, SabeRex employees hope to
catch a prize.




FEEDBACK

From The Community
Dear Nancy and John,

Thanks again for printing our program for the 2007 McAllum Lacrosse Team. It looks great, as usual, and Brittni and Jenny were so
nice. It is a wonderful fundraiser for our team. The season is going great and we should trample the Trojans. Thanks again and see y’all
around.

Anne Bowen

Dear Ms. Wiatt,

The staff and students wishes to extend our heartfelt appreciation for your generous donation of the DVD player, extensive collection of
library books and a 36” television. These gifts will be well used by the staff and students. These items were much-needed donations and
we are very grateful for your assistance. Thank you for partnering with us to enhance the teaching and learning opportunities at
Brentwood.

Sincerely,
Katherine Williams-Carter
Brentwood Principal

From Our Customers

To Whom It May Concern:

1 just wanted to take a moment to recognize Sonia Roberts for doing an outstanding job! She went well beyond her expected duty in
trying to ensure an international shipment went out the door. While the shipment did not go, it was not for lack of trying by Sonia. She
stuck with the job and made more than a reasonable attempt in working with the freight company to make the shipment happen. Sonia is
always hard working, reliable, and takes pride in doing a good job. We know we can always count on her. I appreciate her efforts on a
job well done!

Lora
Ignite Learning

From Our Employees

In an email correspondence dated Monday March 19, 2007, Mark Moore, Account Executive — PCB Division shows lis admiration for
Scott McGregor, Video Production Specialist for the Marketng Team.

Hi Scott,

The SabeRex videos that you’ve created have a had a real impact this past week in securing business from Hewlett Packard.

At the time, Andrew and 1 were in the position of attempting to sway HP into bringing a certain job to Austin, from Houston. They were
hesitant at first, but while in the midst of teleconferencing Andrew directed them to view the videos on our website. It played a major
role in convincing them to bring the business to Austin. In fact, they sent a team Thursday evening which stayed over the weekend. We
secured the business win Saturday and received our first PO today.

Thank you for your hard work and professional product.

Mark Moore

We would enjoy hearing from you, our TyRex customers and
vendors. Send us an E-mail at jbuchanan@saberex.com




